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December 6, 2022 
  
To:  House Interim Committee on Environment and Natural Resources  

From:  Erin Pischke, LPRO Analyst 

Subject:  2023 Committee LCs 

 
LC 529 would amend certain provisions of program for special assessment of wildlife 

habitat land relating to monitoring of implementation by landowner of approved wildlife 

habitat conservation and management plan (dated September 9, 2022). 

 

LC 830 would create income or corporate excise tax credit allowed for purchase of 

commercial-grade battery-powered leaf blowers and related equipment (dated 

November 21, 2022). 

 

LC 2709 would require Oregon Department of Energy to study avoided costs for 

acquiring renewable energy (dated November 8, 2022). 

 

LC 2583 would appropriate moneys to State Department of Fish and Wildlife for 

purposes related to chronic wasting disease (dated October 5, 2022). 

 

LC 1670 would prohibit sale or distribution in Oregon of certain types of new compact 

fluorescent lamps and linear fluorescent lamps (dated November 16, 2022).  

 

LC 1222 would require Oregon Department of Agriculture, in consultation with Oregon 

Department of Energy, to study use of biomass as feedstock for production of 

renewable diesel (dated October 17, 2022). 

 

LC 1388 would direct Oregon Department of Energy to convene a workgroup to 

examine, evaluate and, develop statewide strategies to accelerate development of 

state’s renewable hydrogen industry (dated November 23, 2022). 
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LC 3044 would require the Oregon Department of Energy to work with a diverse group 

of stakeholders to identify areas of inquiry regarding energy and energy use in the state, 

develop research options, and an convene advisory group to develop recommendations 

and benchmarks around energy and energy use in Oregon (dated November 30, 2022). 

 


